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Hammer 

Happenings  

  

Men’s Prayer Breakfast Satur-

day , March 4th 7:00 am  

at Methodist Church 

 

Choir Practice  
March 1st and 15th -7:00 pm 

 

Rachel Circle 
March 8th at 7:00 pm 

 

Ruth Circle 
March 23rd at noon  

 

Cantata Practice  

March 6, 13, 20, 27 

 
Did you miss a Sunday Service? 

Please see Joy Holeman for a  DVD  
of past services. 

 

Visit us online 

kingcitymethodist.org 

JOIN US FOR OUR MISSION FUNDRAISER 

BAKED POTATO BAR 

MARCH 26TH 11:30 AM 

FREEWILL DONATION 

THIS IS FOR OUR MISSION TRIP TO THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC 

CAMP  NEWS-  It’s time to start thinking about summer church camp.  This year our youth 

will be able to attend camp at Pleasant Hill Youth Camp, as well as Wilderness Retreat & 

Camping in Lawson and Tall Oaks in Linwood, KS. 

Registration for camp will be handled differently this year. 

 Parents will be responsible for registering their children by the deadline that camp re-

quires. 

 Wilderness Retreat & Camping-www.wildernesscampingandretreat.org 

 Tall Oaks Conference Center-www.talloaks.org 

 Pleasant Hill Youth Camp– Kids Camp is June 13th-15th, cost $30 and Teen Camp for 

ages 12-18 $80 (Register before June 1st for teen camp-early bird $65).  For registration 

forms for Pleasant Hill see Liba in church office. 

 Hammer Memorial will reimburse parents after filling out a reimbursement form lo-

cated in Church Office. 

 Scholarships are available.  We don’t want your child to miss out on camp because of 

financial burdens. 

 On an average, camp fees at  Wilderness  and Tall Oaks run $300 per child.  Fees at 

Pleasant Hill were $60 last year.  If you choose Wilderness or Tall Oaks there will be a 

$50 per child reduction from your reimbursement.  Questions, please contact Liba @ 

Church Office or Debbie Simerly. 

  

FOOD PANTRY– Current needs: macaroni & cheese, hamburger helper and fruits 
( not peaches). Thank you. 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY 

Will be every Wednesday night from 6 to 6:50 PM, beginning March 1st 

through April 5th.  Six weeks of growing in Christ!!  May this Lenten season be 

one of greater renewal, repentance and reflection than we have ever experi-

enced in our lives!!! 



Pastor Gene Hinrichsen 

116 N Connecticut 

King City, Missouri 64463 

Phone:660-535-4551 

E-mail: 

hammermemorial@gmail.com. 

 

“With God’s help, we will work to evangelize our community,  

disciple our Church family, and care for the needs of others.” 

A Word From The Pastor……………. 

Hammer Memorial United Methodist Church 

Visit us online 

kingcitymethodist.org 

HOLY SABBATH BATMAN 

 

The season of lent starts this month.  A time to reflect on our rela-

tionship with Jesus Christ and to repent of our shortcomings.  A 

good place to start would be with our attitude toward Sunday Sab-

bath. 

 

What did Robin mean when he said the word holy all the time?  

Like “holy deck of cards Batman, it’s the Joker!” Did he mean con-

secrated, dedicated, divine, godly, sacred, sanctified, spiritually re-

spected deck of cards? Hardly!  He was just verbalizing what has 

happened in the heart and mind of the average American church 

member.  Robin was making a cultural statement that nothing is 

really holy, including the Lord’s Day! 

 

Take a look in your Bible sometime at the ten commandments and 

notice that “remember the Sabbath day by keeping it holy”, is the 

longest and most expounded upon commandment.  The Word of 

God is clear.  “If your keep your feet from breaking the Sabbath and 

from doing as you please on my holy day, if you call the Sabbath a 

delight and Lord’s Day honorable, and if you honor it by not going 

your own way and doing as you please or speaking idle words, then 

you will find __________. “  Isaiah 58:13 and 14.  I’ll bet many of you 

have not truly found what you’re looking for.  Open your Bible to fill 

in the blanks of your life! 

 

This issue is not about church attendance!  It’s about bringing God 

down to our level or even lower than our equal.  Holy Sabbath 

Christian!  Batman is not real! 

 

For Him, 

 

Gene Hinrichsen   
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Please Keep In Your Prayers 

Sermon Series 

                       Sermon Title                                                               Bible Verse 

March 5-  “We are The Body”       1 Cor. 12:12-14 

March 12- “Find Your Sufficiency”       2 Cor. 12:5-10 

March  19- “Greater Glory”       Phil. 1:21. Psalm 116:15 

March 26- “Why the Stable”       Luke 2:1-7 

 

     Candle Lighters        Children’s Message            Children’s Church 
 

March 5      Averie & Ashley                     Connie Lasher   Daire Karr & Zach Poling 

March 12   Ty & Cooper                 Bob Medsker   Jennifer & Hunter Hass   

March 19   Jackson & Landon                Kennedy & Brynan Tunks Kyra & Lorie Carlson            

March 26    Hunter    Suzanne McCrea  Gloria Combs  

Laura & Rodney Short-Karl Messner-Nancy Willis-Kelly Carlson 

John Ault-Ted Russell-The family of Baylee Hilsabeck-Jordan Nickell-Alice Barker 

 

Our Soldiers Who Serve   

Michael Poston   Aaron Davis   Drew Potter 

Tailor Galgano   Chase Gillip   Tyler Ruiz  

CCY  

Grades 3-6 at 6pm 3/5 & 3/19 

   Grades 7-12 at 6:45pm every week   

**Those children who are in 7th grade have the option of attending ei-

ther session! 

CCY   Community Christian Youth open to all area children of all denominations. 

Residing at a Skilled Care Facility  

Anna May Gillespie ~ Dale Oliver   

Vernadene Steinman ~ Mary Lou Holeman ~ Velma Jones  

SEEK THE LORD 

WITH ALL YOUR 

 HEART 

March Liturgist-AC Lasher 

March Ushers-Randy & Sheila Hodge 

Organist/Pianist-Gerry Herbster & Barbara Starr 3/5 & 3/12 

Organist/Pianist-Maxie Tunks & Mary Hill 3/19 & 3/26 



 



Hammer Memorial United Methodist Church 
PO Box 383 
116 N. Connecticut St. 
King City, MO 64463 
 
Bulk Mail PC2 

 

Return Service Requested 

WE  ARE  THANKFUL  FOR 

 

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY 

 

May there always be work for your hands to do, 

May your purse always hold a coin or two. 

May the sun always shine warm on your windowpane, 

May a rainbow be certain to follow each rain. 

May the hand of a friend always be near you, 

And may God fill your heart with gladness to cheer you.  

Irish Blessing 

DEADLINES~BULLETIN: Please submit info by Tuesday 
 

NEWSLETTER: Please submit article by the 3rd Thursday of the month.  

Please let us know of any changes in address or phone. 


